
Northern United - Siskiyou Charter School 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

There will be a Public Hearing concerning the Northern United - Siskiyou Charter 
School’s 2024-2025 Education Protection Account (EPA) Proposed Budget 
Expenditures during the regular monthly meeting of the Board of Directors on 
Wednesday, June 26, 2024, 4:00 p.m. Public comment is welcome. A review 
copy of the proposed EPA Expenditure Plan will be available for public 
inspection with the Board Meeting Packet documents on the School’s website at 
www.nucharters.org or 423 S. Broadway, Yreka or 2409 S. Mt. Shasta Blvd, Mt. 
Shasta on Friday, June 21, 2024. 

Posted: June 3, 2024 

Posted at the following locations: 

www.nucharters.org 

423 S. Broadway, Yreka 

2409 S. Mt. Shasta Blvd, Mt. Shasta 

http://www.nucharters.org
http://www.nucharters.org

